
 

GULF COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
 

Tuesday, January 14, 2020 
  

 
The Gulf County School Board met in regular session Tuesday, January 14, 2020, at 4:50 (Agenda Workshop) and 5:00 (School 
Board Meeting) at their Administrative Office in Port St. Joe.  Superintendent Norton, Attorney Costin, and the following board 
members were present:  Chairman Cindy Belin, Vice Chairman Denny McGlon, Ruby Knox, and Brooke Wooten.  Governor DeSantis 
has not yet appointed Mr. Quinn’s replacement. 
 

 

AGENDA WORKSHOP: The board reviewed the January 14 agenda packet. 

 

 

BOARD MEETING: 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER:   Chairman Belin called the meeting to order at 5:00. 

  

II. ADOPTION OF AGENDA:  On motion by Mr. Wooten and seconded by Mr. McGlon the board unanimously approved 

the agenda amended to include the addition of pages 3, 3.01, 3.02, 3.03, 6-6.09, and the removal of pages 5, 5A, and 5.01. 

  

III. HEAR FROM THE PUBLIC: None 

  

IV. CONSENT ITEMS:   On motion by Mrs. Knox and seconded by Mr. McGlon the board voted unanimously to take the 

following action: 
 

-Approved the January 9  Board Meeting Minutes, and   (SM: 19/20 –114) 
 

-Approved Budget Matters and Payment of Bills, and   (SM: 19/20 –115) 
 

PERSONNEL MATTERS:  (SM: 19/20 –116) 

-Approved Amber Jones for PSJH’s Business Education position effective February 18, 2020, and 

-Acknowledged Ashley Summerlin’s transfer to PSJH’s Teacher-on-Special-Assignment position, and 

-Approved Darlene Lange as a substitute for school food service, and  

-Approved Brandie Fee’s transfer from WHS to the WES Bridges paraprofessional position effective January 21, 2020, and 

-Approved the following applicants for substitute teaching:  Robyn Malone, Valerie Paulk, and Kathrine Wallace. 

  

V. PROGRAM MATTERS:  (SM: 19/20 –117) 

On motion by Mr. Wooten and seconded by Mrs. Knox the board unanimously approved the MOA with University of South 

Florida for the SEDNET Administrative Project. 

  

VI. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:      

  

VII. BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS:  
-Chairman Belin announced that she and Board Member Knox will travel to Tallahassee this month for the Annual Day in the  

  Legislature event. 

-The next regular scheduled board meeting will be held Tuesday, February 4 at 10:00. 

  

VIII. ADJOURNMENT:  Chairman Belin adjourned the meeting at 5:16.                        

 

 

 

 

____________________________  ________________________________ 

Jim Norton, Superintendent   Cindy Belin, Chairman 


